
 

 

 

January 27, 2014 

 

 

 

The Honorable Tom LaBonge, Chair 

  and Members of the Trade, Commerce & Tourism Committee 

c/o Mr. Michael Espinosa 

City of Los Angeles City Council 

200 North Spring Street 

Los Angeles, California  90012 

 

Re: Motion by Councilmember Bonin on Los Angeles International Airport Air Quality Source 

Apportionment Study, File No. 14-0032 - SUPPORT 

 

Dear Chair LaBonge and Members of the Committee: 

 

The Coalition for Clean Air (CCA) supports the motion before you on Tuesday, January 28, which would 

require the Los Angeles World Airports to report to the City Council on the results of the LAX Air Quality 

Source Apportionment Study with regard to ultrafine particle issues and efforts to mitigate their impacts 

upon neighboring communities.  This report would be an important first step toward addressing the air 

quality and public health issues raised by the Source Apportionment Study findings. 

 

Established in 1971, CCA is California’s only statewide public interest organization exclusively advocating 

for improving air quality and preventing climate change.  Our mission is to restore clean, healthy air to 

California by advocating for effective public policy and practical business solutions.   

 

Please contact me at (213) 223-6866 or joe@ccair.org if you have any questions or need additional 

information.  Thank you for considering our support for requiring LAWA to follow up on its air quality 

study results. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Joseph K. Lyou, Ph.D. 

President & CEO 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL TO Michael.Espinosa@lacity.org 

 

cc: Ms. Jessica Duboff 

 Mr. Jacob Haik 


